From: Scott Wenkart

Sent: 19/02/2024 3:19:47 PM

To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox

Subject: TRIMMED: Application Number: Mod2023/0684
Dear Council,

My family have been residents of lluka Rd Palm beach (#22), since 1985.

| would like to confirm my support for the extended trading hours of the new Joey venue. It needs to be
able to open late including dinner service, and be open to our community to enjoy the unique location
of this venue. Lets face it the locals are more likely to be there early morning and later in the day.
There is no Pittwater venue on the water’s edge like the joey, and the closest you could compare to it
is the Newport which is not convenient to our community.

Thank you for your time & | hope you can swiftly approve this.

Best regards

Scott Wenkart






